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***MEDIA ADVISORY*** 
 

Gaming Commission Announces State Equine Medical Director 
and Steward Availability for Belmont Stakes Racing Festival 

 
In accordance with past practice for races with enhanced security protocols, the New 
York State Equine Medical Director and Racing Stewards will be available to the media 
following the final race of the Belmont Stakes Race Festival on June 8.  
 
WHAT:  New York State Equine Medical Director, Dr. Scott E. Palmer, VMD, and the 

Stewards will address questions from the media regarding incidents, 
inquiries, objections or rulings that occur during racing in the Belmont 
Stakes Festival.  

 
WHEN:  Immediately after the conclusion of the final race of the day.   
 
WHERE:  Belmont Film Theater  
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